
2017 Cobb Scholars Programs Gets a Boost 

The Cobb Scholars Program for 2017 has had tremendous success in partnering with the 
National Medical Fellowships, the NMA Post Graduate Section, NIH Fellows Program and the 
SNMA. Cobb is proud to offer complimentary membership to the Cobb Institute for one year to 
the Members Only Section. This provides the select invitees to: 

• An online magazine and subscription to the online Journal of Racial and Ethnic Health 
Disparities (JHRED), which includes scholarly articles of significance to the medical 
science community in a wide range of disciplines. The JHRED presents research and 
reports, and serves as the forum for the membership.  

• Invitation to a Cobb Institute Health Disparities Symposium each year with reduced 
registration fee.  

• Members-only access to W. Montague Cobb/NMA Health Institute website.  
• Opportunity to access and network with national research scholars and leaders. 

as well as preferred VIP status at may of the Cobb receptions during the program year. 

           

The Mentorship & Pipeline Committee of the Cobb Institute, Executive Director Dr. Randall 
Morgan and the newly elected Chair, Dr. Rodney Hood are thrilled with this new opportunity 
offering. 

Pictured below are just some of this year's new Scholars. 

 


